
From: Simon Tucker [mailto:                                                                   ]
Sent: 08 March 2022 14:59 
To: HaltonJohn <                                                  >
Subject: RE: Kelbrook & Sough Neighbourhood Plan: Pre-Submission Public Consultation 

Dear John  

Thank you for this. 

Having reviewed the location of the Plan Area relative to our Network, we can confirm that the 
Canal and River Trust do not have any comment to make on the consultation. 

Kind Regards 

Simon Tucker MSc MRTPI 
Area Planner North East, Canal and River Trust 
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Canal & River Trust 
Fearns Wharf; Neptune Street; Leeds; LS9 8PB 

www.canalrivertrust.org.uk 
Sign up for the Canal & River Trust e-newsletter www.canalrivertrust.org.uk/newsletter 

Follow @canalrivertrust from the Canal & River Trust on Twitter 
Please visit our website to find out more about the Canal & River Trust and download our 
‘Shaping our Future’ document on the About Us page. 




